
Dear Editor,  

 

Thank you for your feedback and support. We have carefully reviewed and addressed the specific 

comments and suggestions you provided. The necessary technical and grammatical corrections 

have been applied according to the GMD guidelines.  

 

We appreciate your guidance. The manuscript has been thoroughly checked for grammar 

accordingly. 

 

Best regards, 

Tianning Su  

Lawrence Livermore National Laboratory  


